ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE PLANNING LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

HELD ON 19TH JANUARY, 2010

Meeting commenced:
12.15 p.m.

“
ended:
12.45 p.m.
PRESENT:

Councillor Derek Antrobus (Lead Member for Planning) - in the Chair




Councillor Norbert Potter and Councillor Mashiter




Chris Findley - Assistant Director Planning and Transport Futures 
	Item No./Subject
	Action Required
	Responsible Officer



	1.
Apology for Absence
	An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Paul Walker.
	

	2.
Action Sheet - 15th December, 2009
	Action sheet approved.
	Mike Relph 



	3.
Egerton Street/East Ordsall Lane, Salford - Proposed Boundary Improvement
	That approval be given to the sketch proposals for boundary improvements to Egerton Street/East Ordsall Lane, together with expenditure of £110,000 from the approved Central Salford Business Investment Plan 2009/10.  Approval was also given to Urban Vision entering into negotiations with Salford City Councils appropriate partner contractors, to obtain a target cost, and secure a contract to construct the works on site. 
That as part of the future design detail, consideration be given to ensuring a good quality treatment to ensure the area is integrated into the adjacent Islington Park. 


	Peter Baker


	4.
Quays Gateway Project Phase 1 - M602 Roundabout 
	That approval be given to the acceptance of the tender from Urban Vision Highway Services for the Quays Gateway Project Phase 1 - M602 Roundabout, and the intention to commence work on the site in February, 2010, in line with the North West Regional Development Agency funding approval.  
	Chris Smith/Jim Wensley



	5.
Roe Green Loopline Cycleway Phase 5 - Walkden 
	That approval be given to the quotation from Tarmac Limited, amounting to £96,594.96, to carry out improvements to the footway and cycle facilities on the Roe Green Loopline Cycleway Phase 5.
	Nigel Wilcock



	6.
Chapel Street Highway and Public Realm Improvement Works
	That approval be given to the junction improvements at Regent Road/Oldfield Road, Broad Street/Albion Way/The Crescent and Liverpool Street/ Albion Way, known collectively as “Chapel Street Highway and Public Realm Improvements - Enabling Works”, together with the acceptance of the lowest compliant tender to undertake the works, submitted by Urban Vision Highway Services.  The intention to commence works on site in February, 2010, subject to North West Regional Development Agency funding approval, was also noted.
	Chris Smith/Jim Wensley 
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